
 

 

  

HURSTHEAD INFANT SCHOOL                     

           We care, we learn, we belong                                     

                                      Headteacher: Miss K Grant      

             Kirkstead Road, Cheadle Hulme, Stockport, Cheshire SK8 7PZ 

               Tel: 0161 439 2238   Email: Headteacher@hursthead-inf.stockport.sch.uk 

 
 

3 March 2023 
 
Dear Parents  
 
Year 2 visit to Ford’s Lane Church 
 
On Monday 20 March, to support our teaching and learning in RE this term, the children in Year 2 have 
been invited to take part in The Hot Cross Bun Mystery.  The idea of the Hot Cross Bun Mystery is to help 
the children discover what Christians believe Easter is all about. This will take place at Ford’s Lane Church 
in Bramhall.  
 
We propose to walk to the church in Bramhall which would mean leaving school at 9am promptly to arrive 
for the session to start at 9.30am.  The session lasts for 2 hours and is split into four sections plus a snack. 
Each section contains a teaching point, a game or puzzle and a craft.  The children will learn who Christians 
believe Jesus is, that Easter is about Jesus, that Jesus died at Easter and that Christians believe Jesus rose 
from the dead. 
 
We expect to arrive back at school at approximately 12pm.  
 
The visit has been kindly subsidised by PSA funds and therefore there will be no charge for the children to 
take part. 
 
Please complete the form, link below, giving your consent for this visit by Monday 13 March.  
 
 
https://forms.gle/wKgYN84fzZCGs3zR7 
 
 
We would very much welcome volunteers to accompany us on this visit and if you are able to assist please 
indicate this on the form. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Simpson, Mrs McLennan & Mr Thornley  
 
 
 
 
 


